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Ref.: ADD 234032
Dear Dr. Harris,

Dr. Jorge Balla has handed me your letter of last October 17th, for its reply.

We thank you for considering our company as a candidate to participate as a partner in the
development of ADD-234037. However, we have to decline your proposal for several
reasons, mainly due to our involvement in other projects which preclude our participation
in new ones.

Since we may be able to join new projects once completed the present ones, we-will
appreciate your considering us as possible partners in the future.

Yours sincerely,

/é‘ g,//%/

AHibal Pérez Lioret, M.D., M.F.P.M.
Medical Director
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